
Background on Pete Gruchawka 

 

Pete Gruchawka has been directly involved in the specific design, construction, project management and 

proof of performance testing of single and shared use telecommunications facilities since 1979.  Analysis 

includes compliance with FCC rules for RF exposure, radio wave propagation models, and antenna 

systems. He has been involved with shared use cellular facility design and construction since the 

introduction of the “1G” Advanced Mobile Phone System (AMPS) service in the late 1970s. In addition, 

he is licensed by the Federal Communications Commission, radiotelephone operator license #PG-12-

27168, by the state of California with contractor’s license #718597 and have successfully completed 

training in the evaluation and management techniques for non-ionizing radiation safety (NARDA). 

 

 


